
JOIN US at the Alamo Drafthouse Cinema Lakeline for a free screening, dinner, and discussion 
with physicians and nurses about the PBS FRONTLINE film Being Mortal. 
Continuing education credit of 1.5 hours are available for nurses and social workers.

Being Mortal – and What Matters in the End
Monday, March 9th

5:30 pm - 7:30 pm

Please contact Shirley Price to reserve your spot: sprice@hospiceaustin.org or call 512-342-4789

If you thought you were dying, 
what would matter most?

Based on the best-selling book by Atul Gawande, 

MD, the PBS FRONTLINE film Being Mortal explores 

the hopes of patients and families facing terminal ill-

ness and their relationships with the physicians who 

treat them. When Dr. Gawande’s own father gets 

cancer, his search for answers about how to best 

care for the dying becomes a personal quest. BEING MORTAL
“Hope is not a plan.”

- Atul Gawande

The event is a program of The GIFT Project. The GIFT Project is an initiative of Hospice Austin to encourage advance care planning prior to a health care 
crisis. Nurses and social workers may receive 1.5 hours of continuing education credit. Hospice Austin is an approved provider of continuing nursing 
education by the Texas Nurses Association – Approver, an acccredited approver by the American Nurses Credenitaling Center's Commission on 

Accreditation (Provider number 16-296070-A).

 

Alamo Drafthouse Cinema Lakeline 
14028 North US 183, Building F, Austin 78717

**Limited seating available
 email sprice@hospiceaustin.org

5:30 pm - Doors open;     6:00 pm - Film;     7:00 pm - Discussion 

See this moving documentary, join the conversation, and explore what matters to you. 
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